
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 21 April 2005 

2. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 2.1 Matthew Noon, Environment Canterbury 
 
  Matthew Noon from Environment Canterbury updated the Board on the metro service in the 

Shirley/Papanui area.     
 
  The Board received the information.   
 
 2.2 Papanui Heritage Group 
 
  Mr Warren Hudson and Ms Lorna Green from the Papanui Heritage Group spoke to the Board 

about the work undertaken by the group.  Mr Hudson informed the Board that one of the 
concerns the group faced was lack of storage space for the information collected. 

 
  The Board received the information and requested that staff work with the Papanui Heritage 

Group to find storage space for significant information. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council Minutes for the decision


